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To: COPE, Robert

Subject: HS2 Petitioning now open

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear all,

| am contacting you because you have previously informed the House of Commons Private Bill Office or our
Outreach team that you would like to be kept informed about petitioning for HS2.

As you are probably already aware, Second Reading for the High Speed Rail (West Midlands — Crewe) Bill will took
place on Tuesday 30 January, and the petitioning window is now open.

The closing date for petitions is Monday 26 February at 5 pm.
As you know, the petitioning guidance is already available on the select committee’s website:

http://www.parﬁament.uk/business/committees/committees-a—z/commons-seiect/high—speed—rail-west—midla nds-
crewe-bill-select-committee-commons/

On the right-hand side of this page is the link for petitioning site, where you can access the petition template and
submit your petition online. It is also possible to submit by email, post or in person if you prefer.

Please feel free to get in touch if you have any queries at all. Please also let me know if there are people you would
like added to this mailing list.

Best wishes,

Rob

Rob Cope

Clerk of Private Bills | Chamber Business Team

House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA
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